
URGENT MEDICINE RECALL

1.	Banana Boat Ultra Very High Protection Clear Sunscreen 
Spray SPF 50+, AUST L 206508

2.	Banana Boat Simply Protect Kids Very High Protection 
Sunscreen Lotion Spray SPF 50+, AUST L 311003

3.	Banana Boat Dry Balance Very High Protection Clear 
Sunscreen Spray SPF 50+, AUST L 342636.

All batches with an expiry date of 31st January 2024 
or earlier should not be used. 

Edgewell Personal Care Pty Ltd, following consultation with 
the Therapeutic Goods Administration, is recalling all batches 
of the above aerosol sunscreens with an expiry date of 31st 
January 2024 or earlier because benzene has been detected 

in 4 batches of the products supplied  
in Australia.

If you have one of these aerosol sunscreens with  
an expiry date of 31st January 2024 or earlier,  

do not use it.

Visit the Banana Boat website to request a refund and then 
discard the product  

(https://www.bananaboat.com.au/).

For further enquiries, contact Edgewell Personal Care  
Pty Ltd Consumer Service on 1800 761 186

Edgewell Personal Care Pty Ltd sincerely regrets any 
inconvenience to their customers.


